
AS A ARMY VETERAN,GUN OWNER AND 20 + YEAR OREGON RESIDENT I URGE YOU TO VOTE 
NO ON THESE UPCOMING GUN CONTROL PROPOSALS THAT WOULD SERVE  NO  LEGAL 
PURPOSE OTHER THAN TO MAKE IT MORE DIFFICULT AND EXPENSIVE TO OWN A FIREARM 
FOR PROTECTION, SPORT OR HUNTING, ALL OF WHICH ARE SUPPOSED TO BE GUARANTEED 
BY OUR CONSTITUTION. OREGON ALSO BENEFITS FROM GAME HUNTING FEES. DON'T MAKE 
THIS STATE LIKE CALIFORNIA WITH MORE USELESS ANTI-GUN  LAWS THAT DON'T STOP CRIME 
OR MAKE OUR LIFE SAFER.    SINCERELY,ALAN BEQUETTE 

 


